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21st July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

School Uniform Expectations - September 2021

Due to the pandemic, we fully understand that it has been very difficult to obtain new school
uniform this year. We also understand that as we come to the end of the school year, lots of
items of uniform may well be a little small, tired looking or indeed lost!

From the beginning of the next academic year, I would like to set out our uniform
expectations for all children at our school and have attached our ‘BHPS School Uniform
Expectations’ to this letter, which I hope provides clarification and also acts as a quick
reference guide. Children are all expected to wear a tie, black school shoes (not boots or
trainers) and any hair accessories should be in school colours.

All children are expected to attend school in school uniform and arrive at school looking neat
and tidy. All Biggin Hill Primary School branded uniform, which is highlighted in grey on the
attached document, is available to be purchased from the School Uniform Shop via Parent
Pay at: https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=881

The School Uniform Shop can also be accessed via our website at:
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/ and can be found at the bottom of the front page.

For items that cannot be purchased via the school uniform shop, around this time of year
many high street stores often have offers on school uniform items such as skirts, trousers,
shoes etc which can often help to reduce the overall cost for families.

We sometimes see ‘fashion’ haircuts, such as tramlines etc and we would politely ask that
you do not allow these during term times - these will not be allowed at secondary school
either.

Maintaining high standards across the school is very important both within our school
community and for the overall image and reputation of the school. We would politely request
your support in ensuring that your child is in the correct school uniform every day from
September.

If you have any questions or need any further information or clarification around our
expectations for school uniform, please do not hesitate to contact our main office.

Yours sincerely,

Hannah Freeman
Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead
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